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To all of you out there who replied to my offer, THANX!  I'm almost
sorry that I had only one... but I think that I've found a nice home
for it in a hospital...  and if that arrangement doesn't work out
I already have plenty of applicants!

To the guy that couldn't send me any mail...  I don't know what to
tell 'ya, cu20b is a fairly old mainstay on the arpanet...  And I'm
sorry but my phones are unlisted...

To the guy that called my office, you must've went through a lot of
trouble to get that number!

Once again thanx, and I'll be sure to let you all know when I give
something else away from my 'Obsolete Computer Museum'...

Micky
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